
I strongly oppose SB916 Woke Indoctrination 

Maryland’s schools are already failing too many students in math and reading, 

well below national levels; the State should prioritize fixing these core deficiencies 

over aligning curricula to new, possibly ideologically charged standards  

 

The bill is an overreach! It dictates specific narratives rather than allowing local 

school boards, educators, and parents to determine age-appropriate and balanced 

instruction. It shifts focus away from core academic subjects, adding to the burden 

of already packed curricula. 

Please vote No/Unfavorable to SB916! 

 

Nancy Shih 

Howard County  

 


